

Dear Muslim Friends,

as many of you may remember, in Christmas time, important feast for Christianity, our Priests and their collaborators of our parishes passed among our houses for a moment of prayer, and to ask God blessing upon our families. Very often, you opened your houses, you welcomed us and sometimes we also prayed together.
Because of Covid 19, for Christmas 2020 it is not possible to go from house to house, so we asked your Imams to be so kind to read you our message that wants to tell you our nearness in this moment so difficult for everyone.
Nowadays, often, Imams and Priests meet to share common values of our different Faiths and to programme common initiatives for the good of all, as it happened with the Grand  Imam of Alhazar  and the Pope, and in other recent circumstances .  
Now, also our message wants to be a meeting between you and us, sign of friendship and proof  of faith.
Let's pray God for one another, let's take care of one another, because only in solidarity, service and love our world will get Justice and Peace.
Let's pray that this epidemic can stop, and we can really live like sisters and brothers as God wants.

In Christmas Feast, we greet you friendly

Don Giampiero Alberti

Milano- december 2020
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